
 
 

 
 

19.July 2023 

Dear Osidge Parents and Stakeholders,      

We are delighted to share with you that our consultation process has now concluded, and 

we are excited to embark on a new chapter in the journey of Osidge School. The next stage 

of our deliberation involves forming an academy alliance with Ashmole Trust. The majority of 

stakeholder feedback has been overwhelmingly in favour of the proposal. This opportunity 

holds great promise for growth, collaboration, and security, ensuring an even brighter future 

for our beloved school. 

Throughout the consultation, your invaluable input and feedback have been taken into 

careful consideration. We have shared a vision of providing an exceptional education and 

supporting the aspirations of every child within our care. The decision to move forward with 

the alliance was made with the utmost consideration for what is best for our students and 

community. By joining forces with the Ashmole Trust, we open doors to a broader 

educational community, allowing us to benefit from collective wisdom and expertise. This will 

enable us to enhance our educational offerings and create an even more inspiring learning 

environment for our students. We will do this whilst preserving the best of what Osidge has 

to offer. 

Discussions at leadership level indicate that the ethos and values of the Ashmole Trust are 

aligned with those of our school. Their commitment to excellence, innovation, and inclusivity 

mirrors our own, making this alliance a natural and harmonious fit. Rest assured, our 

governing body remains dedicated to preserving all that makes Osidge School special. Our 

talented staff members, who are the heart of our school, will continue to be its most valuable 

resource. Their collective spirit, dedication, and expertise have cultivated a vibrant and 

nurturing community that countless children have called their second home over the years. 

As we move forward with this exciting venture, we do so with immense gratitude to our 

parents and stakeholders who have played an integral role in shaping the future of Osidge 

School. Together, we will create an even stronger foundation for our children's educational 

journey. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and belief in our school. We look forward to this 

new chapter and the boundless possibilities it holds for our Osidge family.  

On behalf of the governing body, have a pleasant and restful break. 

H Mahir 

Hasip Mahir 

Chair of Governors 


